## (A UNIT OF BIRLA EDUCATIONTRUST PILANI)

CBSE AFFILIATION NO. 1730974

Dear Parents of classes UKG to X Greetings of the day!

This is to inform you that the New Academic Session (2022-23) is commencing from 1<sup>st</sup> April 2022 (Friday).

The teachers are passionate to initiate a new chapter of learning with a well-conceived plan for the new session to provide a holistic learning experience to our students.

We feel immensely fortunate and indebted to our parents who supported us through out with their love and trust. Your unflinching support, co-operation, and faith, inspire us to raise the bar for ourselves. We look forward to a continued meaningful and constructive academic engagement with your ward.

Note- The timing will be from 8:30 AM to 2:30 PM.

Your cooperation is highly solicited!

Regards BPSG